
Hello, 
 
I am a lifelong Marylander and it it long overdue for environmental justice to be addressed in 
communities who have borne the brunt of pollution by industries that help make the rest of our 
lives better.  I strongly urge you to support this bill and mark it as favorable.  This is a first step in 
getting justice in communities overburdened with pollution who have been neglected and 
disregarded for far too long. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Phil Ateto 
Annapolis, MD 


